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BIG NEWS! &

WOFCC has been located inside the Community
Care Center for 14 years! But, we have outgrown
the need for our current space.

Our last day open at the Community Care Center is
December 19th.
We will reopen at the new location on January 6th.

FAQ"‘;:

1. What about the other organizations at the
Community Care Center?

~ HELP, Inc. has decided to take over as the
managing party for the Community Care Center.
Yes, the food pantry is staying!

2. What about the Day Shelter?

~ All services and resources with the day shelter
will move with WOFCC to the new location. Our
homeless community is always welcome during
our business hours! They will still be able to have
access to food, rest, and resources.

3. Will business hours change?

~ Our business hours of Monday-Thursday 10:00
am - 5:00 pm will remain, but they may change as
we get settled. We will still be closed during the
lunch hour 12:00-1:00.

4. What services will you provide at the new
location?

~ Our services will not change. We will still assist
with rent, utilities, fuel vouchers, clothing/
household vouchers, and more. We will still have
access to refer to outside resources and
organizations based on the client's needs.

We will keep you updated on our progress and look
forward to continue to serve Western Oklahoma!





